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Issue

Council has received an invitation to attend the Alberta Museums Association’s Lieutenant Governor’s

Awards.

Background

The Alberta Museums Association has announced that they will be recognizing Laura Gloor, former

Coordinator of the Peace River Museum and Mackenzie Archives for her outstanding contributions to
Alberta’s Museum community. The Association has extended an invitation to the Mayor to attend this
celebration. The awards ceremony will be held in Canmore on Thursday, September 20.

Option 1 That Council enable the Mayor or designate to attend the Alberta Museums

Association’s Lieutenant Governor’s Awards.

Advantages:

Allows Council to recognize the contribution of this individual to the community and the

province.

Disadvantages:
None.

Financial Implications:
Cost of travel and accommodations.

Option 2 Not enable the Mayor or designate to attend.

Advantages:
None.

Disadvantages:

May be seen as not considering heritage and community as a priority of Council.

Financial Implications:
None.




Recommendation
That Council enable the Mayor or designate to attend the Alberta Museums Association’s Lieutenant

Governor’'s Awards.
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istopher J. Parker, CAO
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SUITE 404, 10408.124 STREET, Edmonton, Alberta TSN 1RS (

P: 780.424.2626 F: 780.425.1679 E: INFO@MUSEUMS.AB.CA | \ i
WWW.MUSEUMS.AB.CA ALBERTA MUSEUMS
ASSOCIATION

July 26, 2018

Office of the Mayor

Town of Peace River

P.O. Box 6600

9911 - 100 Street

Peace River, AB T8S 154

Dear Mayor Tarpey,

On behalf of the Alberta Museums Association (AMA), it is my pleasure to inform you that
Laura Gloor, a member of your community, will receive the Lieutenant Governor’s Award at
our upcoming 2018 Annual Conference: Cultivating Connections: Museums and the
Environment.

The Lieutenant Governor’s Award recognizes the exceptional contributions of individuals to
Alberta’s museum community and their personal achievements at the provincial, national,
and / or international level.

The Awards Ceremony and Dinner is being held Thursday, September 20 at 7:00 p.m. at the
Coast Canmore Hotel & Conference Centre. The Awards celebrate the accomplishments and
exceptional work of the museum sector by recognizing individuals and institutions that take
the lead in creating value, accessibility, and community relevance. We would be honoured to
have you join us as we celebrate Alberta’s vibrant and dynamic museum community.

Please confirm your attendance by contacting Claire Shane at 780.424.2626 x. 201 or
info@museums.ab.ca before August 20, 2018. Should you or your staff have any questions

about this upcoming event, please feel free to contact me.

Yours sincerely,
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Eilish Fallon

From: Ruth McCuaig

Sent: July 30, 2018 4:43 PM

To: Tom Tarpey (ttarpey@dmi.ca); Christopher Parker
Cc: Tanya Bell; Eilish Fallon

Subject: Re - Laura Gloor Award

Attachments: 2018 07 26 - Letter re Award (Laura Gloor).pdf

Good afternoon,

| presume that you will want this on the upcoming agenda and an enabling motion?

Ruth McCuaig | Grants and Special Projects Coordinator

PEACE RIVER

Box 6600, 9911 - 100 Street, Peace River, AB T8S 154
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